
 

 

 

 

Village of East Aurora Planning Commission 
 

Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 7 p.m.  
 

 

Call to Order         Chairman 

 

Introduction of Planning Commission Members    Chairman 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes       Chairman 

  

August 3, 2021 

 

  

Old Business 

• Rescinding action on previous proposal for 363 Prospect Ave. 

 

 

New Business 

 

• 26 and 30 Grey Street- AutoZone- Special Use Permit and Site Plan 

• 227 Main Street- The Poked Yolk- Special Use Permit 

• 363 Prospect Ave- Proposed Subdivision 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

Karen Lee – Chairman 

Randy West – Vice Chairman 

Daniel Castle- Member 

Allen A. Ott. Jr. – Member 

Geoff Hintz – Member 

Arron Fisher - Member 

Dale Morris – Member 

Cornell “Bud” Babcock – Alternate Member 

Elizabeth Cassidy – Code Enforcement Officer 

Chris Trapp- Village Attorney 

Jessica Taneff- Planning Commission Secretary 

 

 


